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13 June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                              

 

This morning I have received notification that the academy will undergo a full Section 5 Ofsted 

monitoring inspection on Tuesday 14 June and Wednesday 15 June. The inspection is a Section 5 

inspection, so will result in a formal grade.  

 

When the academy was visited in December for a monitoring inspection, the inspector was impressed 

with the quality of education that the academy provided and wrote an incredibly positive report, which I 

have previously shared. At the time, the inspector advised the academy that they would be visiting 

again sooner than scheduled, as they were pleased with what they had seen. We see this as a positive 

opportunity to show how far the academy has come. 

 

There will be no changes for your child’s education, they will continue to access their normal lessons, 

enrichment clubs and any pre-agreed trips. 

 

I have also attached the official letter to parents from Ofsted which gives details of the parent view 

process. 

 

Any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P Willerton  

Principal 


